
 

 

10th May 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Go Ride Cycling Competition- Year 6 
 

As part of Manchester Primary Schools Cluster, Oswald Road will be taking part in the Go Ride Cycling 
Competition.  Heats will take place on Tuesday 24th May at Parrs Wood High School (Wilmslow 
Road, Manchester M20 5PG), from 3.30pm – 5.00pm.  Bikes and helmets will be provided for all children 
on the day. 
 
If your child is competent in cycling and would like an opportunity to take part in this event, please 
complete the reply slip and return to school by Friday 20th May. Please remember that it will be your 
responsibility to escort your child to and from the event at Parrs Wood High School. A representative from 
school will be present at the event.  If you are unable to take your child to the event, you could arrange 
a lift with parents of your child’s classmates, or alternatively contact a member of the P.E. team at school. 
 
The final three teams will compete at the National Cycling Centre in June. This is an exciting opportunity 
and places are limited.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
P.E. Team 

 

 
Go Ride Cycling Competition- Year 6 

 
Child’s Name: ___________________________________ Class: ___________ 
 
I give permission for my child take part in the Go Ride Cycling Competition at Parrs Wood High School on 
24th May from 3.30pm-5.00pm. I will escort my child to and from Parrs Wood High School.  
 
Please give details below of any medical conditions that the supervising teacher needs to be aware of: 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Emergency Telephone Number: __________________________________________________ 
 
 
Signed: ____________________________________ (Parent/Carer)  Date: ___________ 


